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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington DC 20555-0001 

Entergy Nuclear Northeast 
Entergy Nuclear Operations, Inc. 
James A. FitzPatrick NPP 
P.O. Box 110 
Lycoming, NY 13093 
Tel 315-342-3840 

Lawrence M. Coyle 
Site Vice President - JAF 

Subject: Comments to Proposed Director's Decision Under 1 O CFR 2.206 

James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant 
Docket No. 50-333 
License No. DPR-59 

Reference: NRG letter, ML 14127 A323, dated June 27, 2014 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commision (NRG) staff had received and reviewed a 
petition from Mr. David Lochbaum. The NRG proposed a decision under 10 CFR 2.206 
and requested that James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power (JAF) provide comments 
[Reference]. This letter provides a response to that request. 

JAF reviewed the proposed Director's Decision and has no comment 

There are no commitments contained in this letter. 

Should you have any questions, please contact Mr. Chris M. Adner, Regulator 
Assu ranee Manager t 315-349-6766. 

Very truly yours, 

La ence M. Coyle 
ite Vice President 

LMC/CMA/mh 

cc: Douglas V. Pickett, NRG Senior Project Manager 
Michele G. Evans, Director Division of Operating Reactor Licensing 
Regional Administrator, NRG Region 1 
NRG Resident Inspector, JAFNPP 


